
Re: Notice of Complaint: 2020-37-DR

Mark Bond <info@danryanforportland.com>
Wed 8/19/2020 4�59 PM

To:  City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>; dryanpdx@gmail.com <dryanpdx@gmail.com>
Cc:  elizabeth@imperiumpoliticalstrategies.com <elizabeth@imperiumpoliticalstrategies.com>; Scroggin, Deborah <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Hansen, Louise
<Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>

1 attachments (251 KB)

2020-37-DR Notice of Investigation.pdf;

Hello,

I write today in response to Complaint No. 2020-37-DR. Specifically, I write to provide Dan Ryan for Portland's top five donors since the May 19 primary. They are as follows:

1. Portland Open and Accountable Elections Program
2. Lyon Films
3. Doug Bean, Real Estate Broker, Doug Bean & Associates Inc.
4. Robert McKean, Not Employed
5. Bill Furman, CEO, The Greenbriar Companies

We want to do everything we can to be in compliance on this issue, as we place great value on transparency. Please do not hesitate to reach out if there is anything we can do to be of further assistance in
this matter.

Best,
Mark

_______________________________________

Mark Bond
(he/him/his)
Campaign Manager
Dan Ryan for Portland
(406) 570-7397

From: City Elections <elections@portlandoregon.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, August 12, 2020 2:05 PM
To: Mark Bond <info@danryanforportland.com>; dryanpdx@gmail.com <dryanpdx@gmail.com>
Cc: elizabeth@imperiumpoliticalstrategies.com <elizabeth@imperiumpoliticalstrategies.com>; Scroggin, Deborah <Deborah.Scroggin@portlandoregon.gov>; Hansen, Louise
<Louise.Hansen@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Notice of Complaint: 2020-37-DR
 
Hello Dan Ryan and Dan Ryan for Portland,
 
Please see the attached notification and related timeline for response regarding alleged violations against the City of Portland’s campaign disclosure regulations.
 
If you have any questions, please be in touch directly by contacting elections@portlandoregon.gov.
 
Sincerely,
Cody Sibley
He/Him/His
Elections Coordinator
Office of the City Auditor | City of Portland
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